
HSA Update​
​
Save the date: Chuck-E-Cheese Fundraiser!  
Join us at Chuck-E-Cheese in Bel Air during Catholic Schools week on January 30th! 
20% of all sales on the 30th will be donated back to St. Stephen School from 3-9 pm. 
See attached flyer for details.  
 
HSA Basket Bingo 
Our HSA sponsored Basket Bingo will be on Friday, February 21, 2025.  Let your friends 
know and get your tables organized! Purchase tickets here: 
https://forms.diamondmindinc.com/ststephenschool/basketbingo25?token=2017271709.  
See the flyer below. 
Remember the purse or wine glasses your aunt gave you for Christmas that you don't 
want, we can use them.  Please email or call Nichole with any questions at 
mnrags@hotmail.com or 410-812-1096. 
We are looking for individuals or companies to sponsor a basket via a monetary 
donation.  In exchange, you will receive some great advertising and community exposure 
if you would like.  A flyer with more information is below. 
​
Hot Lunch Volunteers Needed 
We are in need of volunteers to sort hot lunches on Mondays, Tuesday, Wednesdays, 
and Fridays.  We need two volunteers each day between 10:30 and 11:30 AM and one 
volunteer between 11:30 AM and 12 PM.  If you have never done this job before, there 
are directions in the kitchen and the staff doesn't mind answering questions.  This job is 
sorting the hot lunch orders into grade level bins.  This is a great way to earn service 
hours this second half of the year.  Please sign up on Track It Forward: 
https://www.trackitforward.com/site/769034/events 
We can always use volunteers for lunch shifts, as well.  Please use the link above to sign 
up.  Just a reminder that all lunch volunteers must be VIRTUS trained.  Contact Ms. Judy 
if you need more information about VIRTUS training.   
​
Mother-Son Bowling Registration Closing Wednesday 
Registration ends this Wednesday, January 15th!  Join us on Saturday, February 8, 
2025, from 2-4 P.M., at Forest Hill Lanes.  This event is only for St. Stephen students. 
The cost is $22 for each bowler, which includes shoe rental.  A SignUpGenius link will be 
sent (after registration closes) to all those who registered to sign-up for their lane and 
enter their shoe sizes.  There is a concession stand at the bowling alley.  We hope you 
can join us for this fun event!  Sign up to register here: 
https://forms.diamondmindinc.com/ststephenschool/sonbowling25?token=656877861.  
See below for the flyer.  
  
Upcoming Restaurant Spirit Nights 

https://forms.diamondmindinc.com/ststephenschool/basketbingo25?token=2017271709
https://www.trackitforward.com/site/769034/events
https://forms.diamondmindinc.com/ststephenschool/sonbowling25?token=656877861


February 12th: Earth, Wood & Fire Spirit Night (11 AM-9 PM) 

March 20th: Texas Roadhouse in Fallston (3-10 PM) 

Flyers are attached below. 

Thank you to everyone who attended last week's Spirit Night at Ledo Pizza! 

 
 
Father’s Club Update 
Please note our upcoming events, we look forward to seeing everyone. 
  
Fathers Club Annual Golf Tournament 
Location: Graystone Golf Course 2115 White Hall Rd, White Hall, MD 21161 
Date:  May 14, 2025 
Further details to come 
​
Father Daughter Dance 
Location: School Hall 
Date: May 18, 2025 
Further details to come 
 
If anyone has any questions or would like to submit an idea for an event, please 
contact us at fathersclub@ssschool.org 
 
 
 
 
 


